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To: Preferred Administrators Providers 

From: Preferred Administrators  

Date:  December 12, 2018 

Re: TPA Chiropractic Services and Prior Authorization Requirements 

Effective immediately, when physical therapy is done by a Chiropractic Provider no authorization will be required, to 
include CPT code G0283 when done by a Chiropractic Provider.  

Authorization will continue to be required for the following codes: 
72010, 72120 
98940, 98941, 98942, 98943 

Chiropractic Visits continue to have a maximum of 10 visits per Fiscal Year and authorization is required. Initial evaluation 
does not require a prior authorization.  

Note:  Maximum visits are counted as one visit per day regardless of what services were performed. 

For more information, please call our Provider Relations Department at 915-532-3778 x1507. 


